
   

    

   
 

 
 

       
     

 

 

  
 

 
 

   
   

  
  

 
    
  

 
   

 

 

  
   

       
   

      
    

 
 

  
 

      
   

     
 

 

 
   

  
 

 

Living Wage Ad Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

January – March 2023 

Purpose and Scope 
The Living Wage Ad Hoc Committee will provide input to staff on potential updates, previously 
determined by the Board, to the County’s Living Wage Ordinance (LWO). 

Ad Hoc Members Attendees 
Supervisor Lynda Hopkins 
Supervisor David Rabbitt 

County Administrator’s Office 
o Christel Querijero, Deputy County Administrator 
o Yvonne Shu, Principal Analyst 

Human Resources 
o Janell Crane, Interim Director 

Public Infrastructure 
o Monique Chapman, Administrative Services Director 
o Signe Sugiyama, Purchasing Agent 

County Counsel 
o Jeremy Fonseca, Deputy County Counsel IV 

Meetings Held 
1/19/23 Ad Hoc 

• Discussed potential proposals to the Living Wage Ordinance related to paid time off and the 
inclusion of fair and airport concessionaires and lessees. 

• Direction to staff to provide additional detail on options related to paid time off and fair and 
airport concessionaires and lessees. 

Status 
The Board approved some changes to the LWO at their October 18, 2022 meeting, but the ordinance 
will not be changed until there is Board direction/majority agreement on the remaining proposals, 
which are paid time off and whether fair and airport concessionaires and lessees should be covered 
under the LWO. 

Upcoming Meetings 
4/20/23 Ad Hoc meeting 
6/12/23 BOS 
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